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September 13, 2019 

 
Mr. Mike Schaffner 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
 
Re: Project, Permit No. M-1980-244;  
 Technical Revision (TR-116) Second Adequacy Review 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schaffner: 
 
On September 13, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received via email 
your responses to our September 5, 2019 Preliminary Adequacy Review (PAR) letter for Technical 
Revision (TR-116) addressing the following: 

 Underground Exploration 

The decision date for TR-116 is currently September 18, 2019.  Please be advised that if you are 
unable to satisfactorily address any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will 
be your responsibility to request an extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues 
that have not been adequately addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has 
been requested, the Division may deny this Technical Revision. 
 
The following comments are based on the Division’s review of CC&V’s responses to the Division’s 
PAR: 

1) Figures and Maps:   The response was adequate. 
2) Table 1:  The response was adequate. 
3) Five support buildings:  The PAR requested dimensions of the buildings, which would 

typically include building height.  Only length and width were provided.  Our demolition 
costs are based on building volumes.  Please provide building height information. 

4) Fuel Island Facility: The response was adequate.  The DRMS accepts CC&V’s 
commitment to “submit additional information similar to that submitted with TR-63 
as an addendum to this TR once the fuel island design is complete.”  

5) Implementation Schedule:  The response was adequate. 
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If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 Elliott Russell, DRMS 

Patick Lennberg, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Justin Raglin, CC&V 
 Katie Blake, CC&V 


